
Description of Issue Program/Segment Date Time Duration Narration of Type and Description of Program/Segment

City Government Morning Show Interview 15-Dec 8:15 AM 20 minutes With the announcement that the Illinois house has recently passed a bill that 

releases funds to local municipalities, the City of Monmouth is hopeful that 

they will be able to access the near $175,000 they are owed by the state.  

City Administrator, Lowell Crow, says that a major part of that funding is 

motor fuel tax. A rebuilding project in the city of Monmouth that focused 

upon reconstructing several roads in town was put on hold earlier in the year 

due to the budget impasse holding back motor fuel taxes.

Education Morning Show Interview 14-Dec 8:15 AM 20 minutes                                       The Monmouth-Roseville School District teamed up with the Monmouth 

Police Department recently to take part in ALICE training which helps to 

prepare the faculty and staff at the district to help control a shooting situation 

at a school.  Monmouth-Roseville Superintendent, Ed Fletcher, talks about 

the training program.The training comes off the heels of several incidents 

recently around the local area involving threats of school shootings including 

threats at both United and Monmouth-Roseville school districts.

Education Morning Show Interview 8-Dec 8:15 AM 15 MINUTES As the regional office of education approaches the halfway point of their first 

year of their consolidation, Jodi Scott, the regional superintendent, says that 

she believes they are finally getting a chance to settle down and get their 

work done.Scott says that they have been able to expand programs that are 

available in both counties to provide them for both counties.  In the future, 

Scott says she is hopeful that they will be able to rewrite grants available to 

one county in order to make these grants available to the entire region.

Agriculture Morning Show Interview 4-Dec 8:15 AM 15 MIN Diversified Services will be hosting four meetings around the area for 

farmers to discuss local agronomy.  David Brint of Diversified Services, says 

that they will be visiting different venues so everybody has a chance to 

attend if they want to. Brint added that if you have any questions about 

these meetings or to reserve a spot for these meetings, give him a call at 

309-255-9010.

There follows a listing of some of the significant issues responded to by WRAM, along with the most significant programming treatment of those issues for the 

period of: December 1, 2015 to December 31, 2015. The listing is by no means exhaustive. The order in which the issues appear does not reflect any priority or 

significance.

City Government Morning Show Interview 1-Dec 8:15 AM 15 MINUTES The City of Monmouth has recently submitted their community revitalization 

plan for the America's Best Communities program.  Paul Schuytema talks 

about the plan that was submitted and the next step for the community. 

Schuytema added that whether the community is able to advance or not, 

they have been given the tools to help improve the community for the better 

through this competition.  





EVERY WEDNESDAY, INTERVIEW MARK  PHILLIPSON OF THE WARREN COUNTY FSA OFFICE ABOUT DCP PAYMENTS/USDA POLICIES

EVERY DAY WRAM FEATURES AN AGRICULTURE SEGMENT REGARDING GRAIN, LIVESTOCK, MARKETS, AND LEGISLATION
WRAM also airs a Community Calendar feature 10 times a day,  every weekday

Community LIVE remotes 12/2/15, 

12/3/15, 

12/4/15

9am – 3pm total about 

18 hours

A Prairie Radio Freezing For Food campaign in which members of the 

community joined members of the radio station stand outside in freezing 

temperatures to collected non-perishable food items and monetary 

donations to help stock the local food pantry and backpack program for 

children in need.
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